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Supervisor Don Saylor Appointed to Cities Counties School Partnership Board 
 
(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County Supervisor Don Saylor was recently appointed to serve as a member of 
the Cities Counties School Partnership Board of Directors on behalf of the California State Association 
of Counties.  Supervisor Saylor will serve on this board with representatives from other counties, cities 
and school boards throughout California.  
 
“I am delighted to serve with colleagues from around the state to improve public service for 
Californians,” said Yolo County Supervisor Don Saylor 
 
The Cities Counties School Partnership was created as a vehicle for the three partnering associations – 
the California State Association of Counties, the California School Boards Association, and the League 
of California Cities – to identify common issues, discuss mutual challenges and explore alternative 
strategies to improve the conditions of children, families and communities at the local level.  The 2012 
Chairman of the CCS Partnership is John Gioia, Contra Costa County Supervisor and Vice-President of 
the California State Association of Counties. 
 
The California State Association of Counties represents county government before the California 
legislature, administrative agencies and the federal government with the long-term objective of 
significantly improving the fiscal health of all California counties so they can adequately meet the 
demand for vital public programs and services. 
 
“The first meeting of this partnership that I will attend will focus on community schools, with particular 
emphasis on successful local government examples of intergovernmental collaboration,” said Saylor.  
“While representing counties, I am pleased to bring to the table my past experiences having served on 
the Davis Joint Unified School District Board and the Davis City Council. 
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